
Circulated to all Branch Secretaries. 

Good Morning All,

I hope this email finds you well. 

I wanted to bring to your attention an important matter that was raised during the September NEC 
meeting by No 7 Region, regarding a petition to make the National Bus Passes UK wide. After further 
discussion with our LLA partners, we are circulating the petition, should Branches and members wish
to get involved. The petition can be viewed here: https://chng.it/j5TwtZmjxS

Many thanks

Kind Regards
Sophie 

    

Sophie Maxwell-Clayton
Marketing Manager
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